
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

2. CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION 
 
 Anna Bethell, Josh Clark, Richard Bethell and Sharni Clark were presented with Certificates of 

Appreciation for taking care of the environment, and for making the community look clean and tidy. 
Stephanie Lambie was unable to attend. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


